
10. AQUATIC VEGETATION MANAGEMENT (EGERIA DENSA) 
 
 The Board considered a report outlining the management of the invasive aquatic weed egeria 

densa and recent developments, consultation proposals and proposed future action.  
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To endorse the consultative approach adopted by the Water Services Unit so far and to 

support the consultation process as described in the report. 
 
 2. To request that the Board be given the opportunity to participate in the consultation 

process. 
 
 3. To support the proposed operational trials for egeria management to take place over the 

coming summer. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


